
I am very concerned about the proposals to encroach on the Green belt areas of Enfield with various housing
schemes We have been so grateful for these spaces during lockdown Wecould not have done without them .
They are needed for exercise and a healthy lifestyle and especially for the mental health of everyone Those
people without gardens need them even more The air quality which is so highly prized will be much poorer with
fewer green spaces  During the last two years we have all suffered greatly .Having open countryside on our
doorsteps has saved many people in Enfield from ill health or mental breakdown It has also meant that we don”t
need to drive to other areas further polluting the atmosphere l do hope you will reconsider your proposals The
Greenbelt should not be used .
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